
Date: Thu, 02 May 2002 16:37:30 +0300
Subject: The AJ Exhibition
From: Dilek Basgurboga <associate@proje4l.org>
To: <ohl@danishculture.dk>
CC: Vasif Kortun <director@proje4l.org>, <bfl@ddc.dk>,
   <pclausen@dtcistanbul.org.tr>, <ss@danishculture.dk>,
   <dtcistanbul@dtcistanbul.org.tr>
Status: RO

Dear Otto Hemming Larsen,

I am writing to you regarding the digital materials of the 
exhibition.

Brigit Flügge at The Danish Design Center have confirmed allowing 
Proje4L
utilize them for "Milestones & Evergreens". Hence, would you be so 
kind to
send us the digital materials at the addrees below at earliest 
convenience.

Thank you very much for your assistance, and we are looking forward 
to
receiving them asap.

Yours sincerely,

Dilek Basgurboga
Associate

Proje4L 
Istanbul Museum of Contemporary Art
Harmanci Sokak, Harmancı Giz Plaza
Levent 80640 Istanbul - TR

tel.+90 212 281 51 50
fax.+90 212 283 17 99
associate@proje4l.org

 


